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H A P P Y  N E W  Y E A R  M E M B E R S ! ! 

Well, I hope everyone had a great holiday season & you all are ready to hit the trails!! It will be 
really great if we get enough snow to ride our home trails! Fingers crossed!! 
 
We held elections at our last meeting for President, Secretary & Trail Coordinator.  Your club 
President is Dave Dahlke, your Secretary is me…Angie Holt & your Trail Coordinator is Ed 
Kothbauer.   
 
I hope you all are looking forward to our club ride on February 11th-13th in Phillips!  Thank you 
to Steve Senger for setting this ride up.  If you know of any member who is not getting this 
newsletter for some reason, please let them know about it.  The more the merrier!!  If you 
have any questions, contact Steve Senger at 608-381-4851. 
 
Hope to see all of you on the trails soon!!  Get out and support our sponsors as much as you 
can too! 
 
 See you on February 2nd at the meeting! 
Angie 
 

 
 
 

NEXT CLUB MEETING: 

When: Wednesday, February 2nd, 2022 * Note the date has changed, we are a week early* 
Where: Bronco Billy’s Saloon 
Time: 6:30 p.m.  (Please come early and support this great sponsor!  If there is enough snow, ride 
the trail there!!)   
 



 
Please thank our sponsors by supporting them even in our off season! 
 

 
 

 


